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By now, you should have received our Spring Letter, which included a wealth of information,

including details on site selection. 
 

If you did not mail your pet form and required insurance information with your license
agreement in October, you must submit that on Site Selection Day, April 12th. It can be given to

any Board Member. 
 

Thank you to the many volunteers who showed up in November for the Water Shut-Off event
to blow out the lines, remove signs, and prepare the Port for the Off-Season.

 
Our off-season was very busy at Port Delmarva, with numerous projects underway. I am

excited to introduce a new Dog Park, located behind the Pole Barn. A new playground and
gazebo have been installed on Port Drive. 

 
A Special Thank You to George Carter, who did the security checks and kept our Little Slice of

Heaven secure. George also managed all the projects throughout the off-season. He was
quite busy with everything. Your hard work is greatly appreciated.

 
The Water is on! That means the season has started. From this point on please make sure your

trailer and site are clean, and your grass is cut. I walked the Port, and I noticed a lot of sites
have old building materials and junk stashed behind the sheds, That CANNOT remain and
MUST be cleaned up. The deadline for your site Spring Clean-up is April 30th. Fines will be

issued thereafter, according to our Rules and Regulations. Of course, it is your responsibility to
keep your site maintained throughout the season. 

Thank you, George Carter, Bill Moore, Bob Jensen, Craig Pierce, Duane Rodkey for getting the
water turned on and making sure all the sites in the Port are operating properly. And helping

with the propane cage project. 
 

Site Selection is upon us. We are excited to welcome 9 new residents to Port Delmarva. I am
looking forward to an interesting site selection day, with these many open sites. All forms, such

as Proxies, Liability Waivers, Maps, Pet Forms, etc. will be available in the hall. 

Here are some important dates and times :
 



SATURDAY, APRIL 12, 2025
9 am – Resident Meeting

10 am – Clean up begins. We will meet at the hall

1 pm – Please bring any proxies that you have to the hall

2 pm – Site Selection

IF YOU ARE MOVING, YOU MUST FILL OUT THE LIABILITY WAIVER
FOR COX RV AND THE PORT, ON SITE SELECTION DAY. GIVE THE

WAIVERS TO A BOARD MEMBER. 

To ensure a smooth moving day, your trailer must be in “HOOK ‘N
TOW” condition by 10:00 AM on April 26th. You have 2 weeks to

prepare, as the Easter weekend follows Site Selection.

That means, inflate your tires. Remove the blocks from your trailer.
Pull in your slides. Please use the checklist that was included in the

spring letter. Clean out your shed. You or your designated proxy
must be on site when your trailer is moved.

 
SATURDAY, APRIL 26, 2025
10 am – Trailer Moving Day

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Port. Have a
fantastic, safe, and relaxing season!

Sincerely,
Jens Maly

President, PDMV
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FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT:
WWW.DSWA.COM OR CALL 1-800-404-7080





Port 

Classifieds





Welcome to your home away
from home. High end

craftsmanship focused on
providing a superior quality

Park Model Rv


